
3/6/18 

 

Senator Kerschen and Members of the committee.  

 

I am sending written testimony to ask you to support Kansas animals by voting in favor of HB 2477 
as amended by the full House. 

The amendments assure the integrity of the animal facility inspection program and keep the health, 
safety and welfare of Ks companion animals 

Thank you, Respectfully..... 

 

Debbie Blochlinger 
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